## Office of the Mayor

City Hall 426 Brant Street Burlington, Ontario L7R 3Z6

Telephone: 905-335-7607 Email: mayor@burlington.ca Twitter: @mariannmeedward

Facebook: facebook.com/marianne.meedward

Steven Del Duca Leader of the Ontario Liberal Party 404-344 Bloor West Toronto, ON M5S 3A7

August 25, 2020

Mr. Del Duca,

Thank you for making the time to meet with our delegation from the City of Burlington at the virtual AMO conference last week.

Councillor Rory Nisan, myself, and our colleagues appreciated having the opportunity to share our city's top priorities with you:

- Supporting businesses by removing red tape and rolling out the red carpet
- Making decisions that protect our environment including our tree canopy and greenbelt
- Creating policies, events and initiatives that foster a community of inclusion and diversity
- Focusing new growth and development in the right places and at the right scale

As discussed, we are attaching a copy of the presentation we shared with you during our conversation if you find it helpful to reference in the future.

Please feel free to reach out to myself, Councillor Nisan or our teams if you have any follow-up questions.

Sincerely,

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward

City of Burlington